
 
 

TOWN OF NORTH HAMPTON, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
THE SELECT BOARD 

 
 

QUORUM NOTICE 
 

 A Quorum of the North Hampton Select Board will be present on Monday, 
January 12, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the Town Hall, located at 231 Atlantic Avenue in North 
Hampton, New Hampshire at the meeting of North Hampton Budget Committee 
Meeting.  
 
 The Board may conduct business, as circumstances require, related to the 
adoption of the Operating Budget for FY 16 and proposed Warrant Articles. 
Additionally, the Board will consider the location of the polling place for the March 
election. The Board reserves the right to consider any matter related to the prudential 
management of the Town’s affairs. 

 
Jim Maggiore, Chair 

Larry Miller, Vice Chair 
Rick Stanton, Member 
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